
CYBERSECURITY
 Survey Results

 
Safeguarding

 Information
 Auditor General DePasquale conducted a survey

of local governments & school districts to obtain
information that can be used to help improve

cybersecurity policies for all levels of
government in Pennsylvania as cyberattacks

continue to be a serious issue around the world.
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